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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel: 01527 875475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs S Radford
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


22nd January 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
Following a review of safeguarding policies and procedures, and in light of some recent incidents, we have decided that Sixth Form will no longer be able to carry their phones around school. There will be a separate box that they put them in to in the mornings. Students will be allowed to take their mobile phones with them when they go off site and will be taught when and where it is appropriate to use them through a scheme of work with Gill.
Phones are allowed for college and work experience.
I am sure you appreciate the many concerns linked to technology that our students are exposed to, as an all age school we have to consider the possibilities of younger children being exposed to inappropriate material for their age, or photos being taken without consent. Our job is to protect and educate all of our students about this.
If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours Sincerely

Samantha Hayward

Assistant Headteacher
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“Valuing every achievement”

